
From: CAAC Comments Form 

Sent: 25 January 2024 09:48 

To: Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez; Tuhinur Khan 

Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received 

 

Camden Council 

Hi, 

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the 

Camden Council site. View all the form's entries by clicking here. 

Click here to access the form 

Here's what Someone entered into the form: 

Enter Pin 

625799 

Application ref. 

2023/5117/P 

Site Address 

Lower Ground Floor Flat 133 King Henry's Road London NW3 3RD 

Development Description 

Erection of single storey rear extension at lower ground floor, new windows to 

front and side elevations and new front door 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view
https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceRecordId=596539251&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view


Planning officer 

Edward Hodgson 

Advisory committee 

Elsworthy 

Advisory committee 

Please send your comments by: 

2024-02-10T00:00:00.000 

Please choose one 

Objection 

Do you have any comments or consider that the proposal is harmful to 

or does not preserve the character and appearance of the conservation 

area? 

Objection The proposed extension will encroach into the garden in line with that 

at 131 and the many other precedents. The Boyer Planning Statement, paragraph 

5.22 is wrong regarding the extension not having a “visual impact on 

neighbours, including the flats above”. It does not mention the two very large 

roof lights on the rear extension. These will both cause substantial light 

pollution during the night and winter months to the flats above and neighbours 

which is deleterious to the enjoyment for those who live there. Francoise 

Findlay for BCAAC 

Do you want to attach any files? 

No 

Attach files 

Content is temporarily unavailable. 



To receive a confirmation email, enter your address below: 

Click here to access the form 

 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/group/guest/~/control_panel/manage?_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId=512141094&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath=%2Fadmin%2Fview_form_instance_record.jsp&_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceRecordId=596539251&p_p_id=com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet&p_p_lifecycle=0&p_p_state=maximized&p_p_mode=view

